
Samoset Council Unit Popcorn Sale Distribution 
 

Location: Packaging Corporation of America 

                  N9090 County Road E 

                  Tomahawk, WI 54487 

When:      Friday November 13th, 2020  

                  3pm-7pm 
 

Each unit popcorn contact will be given a specific time to pick up their 
unit order.  

 

 
 

If you have questions on the day of popcorn distribution,  

call Kristin Woller at 715-490-0450. 

*Due to COVID-19 pandemic, we ask that you limit the number of people coming 

to pick up the popcorn to no more than 4 per Unit.  We will be inside when you 

pick up and multiple Units and volunteers will be working to help you load your 

vehicle.  Face coverings are required by all while helping load the popcorn.  

Thank you for cooperating and keeping everyone safe. 


